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April 10, 1975

Dear Mr., Carison:

Thank you for your thoughtful telegram
which I received while I was in San
Francieco. I appreciate your concern
and share your hope that our Nation will
respond with magnanimity and compassion
to the tragic situation in Cambodia and
South Vietnam. You may be sure I will
continue to urge such a course, and I am
deeply grateful for your expression of
assistance and support in this effort.

Sincerely,

(201D R ECED

Mr. Johan Carlison

2604 Gough
San Francisco, California 94123
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